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SAVOLITE(R)

PHENOKIL II

LIQUID GERMICIDAL DETERGENT

FOR INDUSTRIAL & INSTITUTIONAL USE ONLY

           CREATING SOLUTIONS FOR CLEANER ENVIRONMENTS

CAUTION

CORROSIVE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 14947

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

D.I.N. 435643

GUARANTEE:

Orthobenzyl parachlorophenol...................2.75%

DESCRIPTION:

"PHENOKIL II" is a concentrated germicidal detergent designed for
cleaning and disinfecting such areas as hospitals, schools,
nursing homes, industrial plants, etc.

"PHENOKIL II" is a liquid "phenolic" based germicide which kills
most disease-producing (pathogenic) bacteria quickly.  It is a
proven broad spectrum disinfectant, effective against both gram-
positive and gram-negative pathogens.

NET CONTENTS:

LOT NUMBER:

  Savolite Corporation                  Savolite Inc.



  1607 Derwent Way,                     10848 E. Marginal Way S.
  Delta, B.C. V3M 6K8                   Seattle, WA  98168

Savolite is a registered trademark of Savolite Corporation.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

For routine cleaning, daily damp mopping and disinfecting use 12
ml per litre of water.  At this use dilution PHENOKIL II is fully
effective against the "pathogenic" organisms.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

FIRST AID:

In case of contact with eyes.  Immediately flush with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes.  Call a physician.

If swallowed, promptly drink a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution, or if these are not available, drink
large quantities of water.

Call a physician.

KEEP FROM FREEZING

Made In Canada
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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